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WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This is a letter of support for open access for Ingrezza.  We have two treatments for tardive 
dyskinesia and need both as patients sometimes respond to one or the other but not both. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Malinas, M.D. 
Board-certified Psychiatrist 
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